
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
Notice of Intent to Demolish 

 
Notice is hereby given that an application for a Demolition Permit has 
been submitted to the South Windsor Building Department for the 
residential structure located at 818 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, 
built circa 1945. Any resident seeking to delay this demolition for up 
to 180 days should contact the South Windsor Building Department, 
in writing, within 10 days of the date of this notice at: Town of South 
Windsor, Attn: Town Building Official, 1540 Sullivan Ave, South 
Windsor, CT  06074 
  
South Windsor Demolition Delay Committee 
November 19, 2020 


